
  
Porch Island Treasures 

Saturday, June 14, 2025 
9:00am ~ 1:00 pm 

Do you have treasures to 
sell or give away? 

If so sign up using the QR 
Code below by June 4th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are not going to be on 
the island but have some 

items to sell, consider giving 
them to a neighbor or friend 
to sell or give away for you. 

 
In search of treasures…. 

A list of participating homes 
with an online map will be 
posted in the Compass, 

social network sites and on 
the BHA website. 

 

For questions, contact Anne Berry at anneberry56@gmail.com 
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